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Fiscal Impact Summary 

This bill exempts certain personal identifying information of lottery prize winners from 
requirements under the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) and prohibits disclosure of the 
information by the SC Lottery Commission (commission), its contractors, or other governmental 
entities in response to a FOIA request without express written consent from the winner or for any 
purpose required by law. 
 
This bill will have no expenditure impact on the Lottery Commission as the provisions of this 
bill can be managed under the commission’s normal operations.  

Explanation of Fiscal Impact 

Introduced on February 2, 2023 
State Expenditure 
This bill exempts certain personal identifying information of lottery prize winners from 
requirements under FOIA and may not be disclosed by the commission in response to a FOIA 
request without express written consent from the winner.  The bill also prohibits the commission, 
its contractors, or other governmental entities with whom lottery prize winner information is 
shared from disseminating this information to a third party without consent from the winner or 
for any other purpose as required by law.  The bill makes further conforming changes to code 
related to the disclosure of personal information of lottery winners.  
 
The commission indicates that exempting the personal information of lottery prize winners from 
FOIA requirements or requests can be managed under normal operations.  Therefore, this bill 
will have no expenditure impact on the Lottery Commission.  
 
State Revenue 
N/A 
 
Local Expenditure & Revenue 
N/A 
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